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To:   The Town of Pelham Board of Selectmen   

From:   The Pelham Highway Safety Committee (HSC) 

Date:   September 23, 2019 

Subject:   HSC opinion regarding citizen request to add a streetlight at or near 84 Pelham 

Street.  

 

 

 

Dear Select Board members, 

 

On September 16, 2019 the HSC met to discuss several matters including the subject issue.  

Present were Police Chief Roark, Fire Chief Midgley, Road Agent Ferreira, Planning Director 

Gowan, Susan Snide and Kerry Zelonis who took meeting minutes. 

 

The HSC members discussed a request for the addition of a streetlight at or near 84 Pelham 

Street as requested by the resident of that property. The citizen described that the Pelham Roads 

and intersections are much darker than those of surrounding towns. The HSC discussed the 

matter and voted 4-0-0 to recommend against the addition of an additional streetlight at this 

location. It is the position of the HSC that adding streetlights is costly and unnecessary.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

The Pelham Highway Safety Committee 

 


